
Hello Paul I'm sorry but I will not have time to do a video session with you. With the meeting today and 
planning an ATV run on Saturday I don't have the time to sit down for an interview before your dead line 
but here are my responses to your questions. 

Q1.  What does good and sustainable economic development look like for Temagami in the short 
and longer term? 

A. Good and sustainable economic development for Temagami to me would be building on the things we 
have already developed and have in this municipality such as our tourist sector and improving on them. 
The provincial parks and the tourist lodges are just coming back and from what I have seen they are 
doing very well. We should keep promoting Temagami as a destination. Along with having that sector 
here we also need to make sure our laws and rules are followed so that we can maintain the beauty and 
feel of our community. To go along with development, we need to keep using our resources in a 
responsible manner such as logging. It is nice to see that our First Nations members have the saw mill on 
the hwy and are employing local people. In the future I see small growth of our municipality such as a 
bigger hotel maybe and a full-time year-round restaurant and some possible development of winter time 
activities. 

Q2. Do lake water quality and healthy natural ecosystems matter to you and should they be a 
priority for municipal council?  

A. Definitely I believe that our water quality and nature should always be thought of whenever doing 
anything in the environment. I enjoy our wilderness along with all our members of this community and 
want to keep it clean and sustainable. I believe that our municipality has done a pretty good job of 
protecting our way of life here and will continue to do so.  

Q3. What relationship would you like to see and work towards between permanent residents, 
seasonal residents, and First Nations peoples? 

A. I would like to see us all work together in a realistic manner to achieve the goals that each group has. 
It would be ideal if we all had the same goals but we don't. We can never make everyone happy but we 
can work together to come up with solutions that we all can accept. 

Q4.What is your position regarding mainland development on Lake Temagami?  

A. My position regarding mainland development is that we should maintain no mainland development on 
land that is under the control of the government.  

Q5. As a Councillor in the coming term of office, what is the one accomplishment you wish to 
achieve that would impact Lake Temagami and seasonal residents? 

A. One thing that I would like to see achieved as a councillor is to get a handle on the parking and traffic 
situation at the end of the access road. 

I have been straight up and honest with my answers as I would be if elected to council. I will work hard for 
what is best for all our community and keep an open mind of all different opinions.  

Thank you for the opportunity to reach out to your members. 

 

Wendell Gustavson  


